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Church Electoral Roll renewal
Dear Friends,
I am writing to inform you that the church electoral roll will be renewed from 4 March – 22 March 2019. Everyone who is currently on the roll and who wishes to remain on the roll has to re-apply. 

Membership on the roll enables you to stand for a place on the Parochial Church Council, and to vote at the Annual Parochial Church Meeting (11.00 am at St James’s church on Sunday 7 April).

Forms are attached. Please return to the church (to the boxes provided) or to the parish office.

Many thanks.

Best wishes,

Alan Everett
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